
 

 

 

From: jean Granger   
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 4:18 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  

 

subject:  HP24-001 Summit Carbon Pipeline objection - 2025 

 

I wish to file a vehement objection for this unsafe, toxic, obsolete pipeline being purposed 
across the midwest states. As an impacted Iowa landowner I will NOT sign an easement.  My 
parcels are impacted twice and they have no right to ram this scheme down my throat - an 84 yr old 
active farm lady - just for the money they get on 45Q & Z credits(my tax dollar subsidization) to tear 
up prime farmland and squander public use water.  And furthermore this will in all probability will go 
for fracking not sequestration. The picture they present is certainly neither rosy or realistic.  The 
damage will last decades and generations. If it were not about the money, this wouldn't even be a 
considered project. We are not Summit's guinea pigs and our land is not for sale at any price. 

 

Being this is not a public necessity issue, I hope the eminent domain issue will not be allowed in 
play.  Deals - influence - pay oƯs abound on this project and that is transparent. Think long and hard 
on this project.  What legacy do you wish to leave once you are oƯ this board? It will certainly follow 
you all the days of your life.    Jean Granger       Fort Dodge   Ia  50501 

 




